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          August 31st 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope you have had a good summer and are looking forward to your child starting at 

Barham soon. We are very much looking forward to meeting your child and getting to know 

them over the next term. 

This Friday afternoon (September 3rd) is the first of the transition sessions from 2:00 to 3:00 

pm. This is an informal session on the school field so please bring a picnic blanket and snack 

for your child. Your child should wear their school uniform. During the session the children 

will have an opportunity to visit their classroom and meet their Year 6 buddies. 

The reception team will be at the session along with the three members of the senior 

leadership team (Mrs Higgins – Headteacher, Mrs Duhig – Deputy Headteacher, Mrs 

Anderson – Assistant Headteacher and Special Educational Needs Coordinator). We are all 

available to answer any queries or concerns you may have. 

If your child takes medication, please ensure you speak to Mrs Anderson on the day so that 

we have the details before your child begins the following week. 

For the first Stay and Play session on Monday, Sept 6th (Group A) and Tuesday, Sept 7th 

(Group B) at 2:00 pm, there will be a brief meeting in the hall whilst the children are in the 

classroom to give you more information about school routines etc. 

For the transition session on Friday, please come to the main gate at 2:00 pm. In the 

meantime, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by email: 

headteacher@barham.kent.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely 

           
Alison Higgins 
Headteacher 

mailto:headteacher@barham.kent.sch.uk

